
New Substance Abuse 
Hotline  

Accepts Text Messages 
 

845-826-4026 
The Orangetown Substance Abuse Committee 

announces a new  

anonymous & confidential  

hotline number for reporting incidents of substance 
abuse. The new number accepts  

both text messaging and voice calls  

and is monitored  

24 hours a day, seven days a week. 

Teens, parents and others are encouraged to use the 
number if they or a friend are in need or to report 

incidents such as underage parties or other underage 
illegal use of substances including drugs and alcohol. 

Parents and Students are encouraged to program this 
number in your phone now, so you have it if you 

need it! 

 


